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Appeal of Anny Dang to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 1517 OLD HUDSON ROAD.

All homes w/in this neighborhood contain similar window height and dimensions.  Please help to approve my
window.  They were brand new windows from previous owners.

January 24, 2011

No hearing necessary.  Recommend variance on egress window opening dimensions.

WHEREAS, in the matter of the appeal of Anny Dang to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 1517 OLD
HUDSON ROAD,the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony of City
staff and the appellant;

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council grant a 3.5-inch variance on the
openable height of the egress windows in the main floor southeast and northwest bedroom and require that
the appellant install two steps to address the sill height of all three windows and should be affixed below the
windows designated for the egress; now, therefore, be it

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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